
 

        

 
 
 

34 Alkara Avenue 
  Lara, Victoria 3212 

            P: 03 5282 8988  
E: lara.sc@edumail.vic.gov.au 

  

Monday, 4th October, 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

All Year 8 students have been recently informed about an amazing opportunity to apply to attend The Alpine 

School for Student Leadership at the Alpine School Campus in Term 1, 2022. The Alpine School Campus is 

located in Dinner Plain, 10km past Mt Hotham Alpine Resort in Victoria. If you would like to check out their 

website the address is: http://www.alpineschool.vic.edu.au/ssl/  

 

I encourage all parents and students interested in applying for the School for Student Leadership Program to 

access the following link below and view our interactive PowerPoint Presentation and Student Application 

Form relating to the program in Term 1 2022. 

 

https://www.larasc.vic.edu.au/2022-school-for-student-leadership-presentation/ 

 

The School for Student Leadership (SSL) is specifically for 2022 Year 9 students and requires the students to 

live onsite at the Alpine School Campus for Term 1 2022. Whilst there, the students experience personal and 

group challenges continuing to develop skills such as resilience, team working and problem-solving skills and 

apply this through their Community Learning Project (CLP) specific to the Lara community. Prior to attending 

the students will be working with staff to begin their CLP project which is then fully developed whilst at the 

SSL ready for completion upon their return. It must, in some shape or form, positively impact the Lara 

Community. 

 

We have been successful in our application for students to attend, and have been informed by the SSL that we 

can send a team of 5 students, 2 males and 3 females. In support of this, schools are also encouraged to develop 

a second team who remains at school and supports the development of the CLP, being an integral part of its 

success. All costs involved will be covered by Lara Secondary College, and selected students will be involved 

in fundraising before attending the SSL to help support this.  

 

Interested students are able to download and complete an application form from the college website, which 

must be endorsed by a parent/guardian prior to submission. The forms can either be sent to Mr Hebbard (Junior 

Programs Coordinator) via email to hebbardt@larasc.com or dropped off at the school front office by Monday 

18th October 2021 

 

Yours sincerely, 

                 

Tim Hebbard     Wayne Terrill    

Alpine School Liaison  Principal     
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